
 

 

‘Let’s Learn’ 
We have been learning about:           w/c 4.2.19 

   

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for all your support 

Mrs Whittick and the Nursery Team  

Art and Design workshop 

We are inviting parents 

to come and work with 

their child on Friday 15th 

February at 9.15am. We 

hope you can join us. 

 

Class award of the 

week- Finlay has won 

the award this week 

for his improved pencil 

control and drawing.  

Leo the Lion has gone 

home with Natan this 

week. 

 

This week we have learnt all about Chinese New Year. The children all found out what 

year it is. We have painted paper plates and made them into pigs to celebrate the 

year of the pig. The children all enjoyed reading the Chinese New Year story about 

the different animals and we all found out what zodiac year we were born in. Please 

ask your child about this and see if they can remember. Maybe you would like to do 

some research at home and find out something about Chinese New Year that your 

child could share with the group. On Tuesday we had an afternoon in the conservation 

area. The children all had a wheelbarrow ride and we made a shelter with a large 

ground sheet. Please send suitable outdoor clothing and footwear to nursery so your 

child can enjoy the outdoors. On Friday we had a fun morning playing wheelchair 

basketball. All the children that wanted to had a go in the wheelchairs and they were 

all very good at it! 

Our Words to learn this week are  

Circle, square, flat, cold, dry, loud/ly, soft/ly 

 


